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2024 LITTLE DILLY CHAMPIONS 
Congratulations to Greyson Buckingham and Ryan 

Mumma for their exciting win over 107 other teams! 

Truly a win for the ages. See you all next year! 

 

 

From the Pro Shop 

July Events 

From the General Manager 

Member Pool Party 
Combo 4th of July & Parade Day 

family pool party… 

 

Read More on Page 2 

New Members 
So many new members!! 

 

Read More on Page 3 

Lost & Found 
 

Are you missing a hat, or perhaps some 

sunglasses? How about a water bottle?  

 

We have acquired quite the collection of 

the above and would like to get them 

back to the rightful owner(s). 

 

The lost & found is on the shelves above 

the coat racks in the downstairs hallway 

and behind the fireplace upstairs. 
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JULY 4TH / PARADE DAY PARTY 
 

We know our members are all busy on our 

nation’s birthday so we moved the annual pool 

party to Tuesday, July 9th.  As it is the same day as 

Parade Day this is a great way to come cool off 

after the annual Natrona County Fair Parade! 

 

Scan the QR code on the image to RSVP!  $7.50 for 

kids and $10 for adults.  See you at the Pool!! 

 

LIVE MUSIC IN 2024!! 

 

We have three nights of live music this month – come out for a rockin’ good time! 

All performances are 5:00 – 9:00 pm. 

 

Friday, July 5th: Steve and Diane Frame are returning to the club! 

 

Friday, July 12th: He’s Back! Jordan Hoff will certainly entertain the crowd! 

 

Friday, July 26th: The one and only Aquile!! 

 

 

 



 
  

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 
 

We have gained a lot of new members in 

2024!  If you see a new face please take the 

time to welcome them to the club. 

 

 

Robert & Nancy Steinberg 

Ryan & Sarah Senderhauf 

Ryan & Nastasha Rodgers 

Mykel & Emily Sanner 

Brandon & Olivia Almy 

Eugene & Vanessa Hammond 

Dennis & Julie Gazdiewich 

Will & Donna Reese 

Michael & Amanda Holmes 

Chad & Susan Lewis 
Don Sides 

John Sides 

Mason & Stephanie Smith 
Steve & Stacy Mogen 

Christopher Culver 

Hank & Kayla Tanner 
Evan & Sierra Fresquez 

Stephen & Eileen Ford 

Dorie Nelson & Mr. Mitch Kampa 

Cindy Klimstra 

Travis & Anna Wyatt 

James & JoAnna Hall 

Cort Eppler & Toni Antonovich 

Aaron & Jennifer James 
James & Ann Williams 

Tom & Cierra Harrison 

Eric & Dannielle Anderson 

 

 

 

Jordan Dick 

Jeremy & Shana Anderson 

Chris Rayl & Aja Clark 

James May 

James & Maria Crisler 

Larry & Emily King 

Rob & Shauna Litwin 
John & Jordan Archambault 

Trent Campbell 

Michael & Joelle Phillips 

Larry & Vicki Rubis 

Evan Condelario 

Joshua & Erin Marquez 
Andrew Blonigen & Barbara Steplock 

Raymond & Sharon Betts 

John & Paula Hatcher 

Mitchell & Brittani Hill 

Frank & Ruth Moran 

Patrick Moran & Clare Rubel 

Eric Diller 

Austin & Danielle Goodwin 

Robert & Jana Price 

Kenneth & Sharon Schramm 

Kyle & Nicole Johnson 
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FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 
 
I hope this finds everyone enjoying the club this summer. The weather for the most part has 
cooperated, and many rounds are being played. 
2024 Little Dilly Fast Facts: 

1.) Special thanks to this year’s committee: Chris and Jenn Brackenrich (chair), Travis and 

Kelli Clair, Bobby and Katya Pickle and Dick and Kim Bell. 

2.) Congrats to this year’s Little Dilly Hall of Fame Inductee: Steve Holt 

3.) Par 3 Champions: Bill and Shawn Stoval 

4.) Putting Champions: Paul Bertoglio and Mike Merback 

5.) Little Dilly Champions: Greyson Buckingham & Ryan Mumma 

Staffing has been an issue on the restaurant side of things and I truly appreciate the membership’s 
understanding as we navigate these staffing issues. I have talked with other restaurateurs in 
Casper, and they are experiencing these same difficulties. I can report that it has not been from a 
lack of effort from our department heads, it is just a lack of an able and willing workforce at this 
time. I hope to have this issue resolved by the end of June and the rest of the summer is staffed 
properly.  
Just a few reminders for the Golf Course: 

1.) Please keep the golf carts out of the no-mow areas  

2.) Please keep the golf carts at least 30 yards from the greens 

3.) If cart paths are available, please park carts on the paths and walk to the tee box or 

putting green 

4.) Pace of play- We all play golf at a different pace, please be courteous to your fellow 

members and allow them to play through if their pace is faster than yours. 

5.) Please replace or sand fill your divots. 

6.) You must have a current drivers license to drive a golf cart. Our insurance policy will 

not cover an accident if the cart is being driven by a non-license driver. 

7.) Bringing beer and liquor from outside of the property is a violation of our liquor license 

and I would hate to be the member that got our license suspended but not purchasing 

your beverages from the club.  

I Hope everyone has a Happy and Safe 4th of July!! 
Bob O’Neill 
General Manager 
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Men’s Day 

 

 

 

1 

Ladies Day 

2 

Men’s Day 

3 

4th of July 
 
 
 

 

Live Music 

5 

 

6 

Parent/Child 
Tournament 

7 

 

8 

Ladies Day 
 

4th of July / 
Parade Day 
Pool Party 

9 

Men’s Day 

10 

Couples 
Twilight 

11 

Live Music 

12 

Par then Bar Ladies 
Invitational Tournament 

13 

 

14 

 

15 

Ladies Day 

16 

Men’s Day 

17 

 

18 

 

19 

Wildcatter’s Tournament 

20 

 

21 

Junior Golf Camp #2 

22 

 
Ladies Day 

 
Ladies Night 

Shamble 

23 

Men’s Day 

24 

 

25 

Governor’s 
Invitational 

 
Live Music 

26 

 

27 

 

28 

 

29 

Ladies Day 

30 31 
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FROM THE PRO SHOP 
 
The golf course is rocking, and it is so cool to see a very busy tee sheet! Just as a reminder, please 
make sure to book your tee times. 
 
The 2024 Little Dilly is in the books, and we would like to congratulate Greyson Buckingham and 
Ryan Mumma on a very impressive victory! Also, a shout out to our 2024 Little Dilly Par 3 
Champions, Bill Stoval and Shawn Stoval. If you followed either one of the final drive derbies, we 
would like to thank you for participating in a very exciting shoot out! 
 
We had our 1st junior camp of 2023 and the feedback from both the juniors and parents has been 
great.  It is awesome to see so many juniors and parents going out and playing together to create 
life-long memories. The next junior camp is July 22nd -25th, if your child is not already signed up, 
please call the Pro Shop. The Junior Club Championship will be held on Monday, August 5th so 
please sign up in the Pro Shop to participate. 
 
July 4th, we will be having our Flag Tournament supporting Hunting with Heroes. Please call the 
Pro Shop to schedule your tee time. The entry fee is $50 of which $25 will be donated to the 
Hunting with Heroes charity. If you unable to play and would like to purchase a Flag for $50, you 
will be recognized with your own flag place on the practice putting green.  
 
The Par, then Bar Tournament will be held on July 12th & 13th. This year the event is full, but we 
strongly suggest getting on the waiting list if you are interested. A full field is a result of an 
incredible tournament committee that has created an amazing event for the ladies! 
Congratulations and thanks for all your hard work! 
 
As always, please follow the dress code and stop in the pro shop prior to play! 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone as the summer progresses.  Please let me know if there is 
anything the staff or myself can do for you to provide you with a great golfing experience at 
Casper Country Club. 
 
Sincerely, 
Todd Schafersman, PGA 
Head Golf Professional                                                                                                                       
 

 


